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Veterans Against the War Deny 
Plot to Disrupt G.O. P. Parley 

ioectal to The New York Times 
GAINESVILLE, Fla., Nov. 6 

—Seven members of the Viet-
nam Veterans Against the War 
and a nonveteran supporter 
pleaded not guilty today to 
charges stemming from an al-
leged conspiracy to disrupt the 
Republican National Conven-
tion. 

Six of the eight had already 
been indicted on the charges 
when a Federal grand jury in 
Tallahassee reindicted them on 
Oct. 18 and added two more 
names and two counts to the 
indictment. 

Charged in the earlier July 
13 indictment with plotting to 
organize into "fire teams" to 
attack police stations and 
stores in Miami Beach and dis-
rupt communications were the 
folloviing? 

Scott Camil, 26 years old, 
of Gainesville; John W. Kid-
fin, 32, or Austin, Tex.; Wil-
liam J. Patterson, 24, of Aus-
tin; Peter P. Mahoney, 23, of 
New York City; Alton C. Foss, 
25, of Hialeah, Fla., and Don-
ald P. Perdue, 23, of Holly-
wood, Fla. 

Two Additional Suspects 
The Oct. 18 indictment ad-

ded John K. Briggs, 20, of 
Gainesville, to the list of those 
accused of conspiracy and 
charged his roommate, Stanley 
K. Michelsen, 23, of Gaines-
ville, with failure to report a 
crime and with providing as-
sistance to the alleged conspira-
tors. Mr. Briggs is a nonvetenan 
supporter of the group. 

At the arraignment today all 
the men charged told United 
States District Judge David L. 
Middlebrooks that they were 
guilty of war crimes against 
the people of Indochina but  

innocent of the charges pre-
sented. 

Bond for the six who had 
beep indicted earlier was re-
duced from $25,000 to $10,000 
each. Judge, Middlebrooks said 
the trial would begin in Jan-
uary. 

Morton Stavis, a lawyer of 
the Center for Constitutional 
Rights in New York City,argued 
that the defendants should be 
released on their recognizance 
or at least be allowed to be 
released upon depositing 10 per 
cent of the bond with the clerk 
of the court. 

Mr. Stavis continued to argue 
for a more favorable bond term 
under the Bail Reform Act of 
1966 until Judge Middlebrooks 
told him "I don't want to hear 
any more." 


